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I say this every time I talk about the 
ALTA Good Deeds Foundation, but my 
gratitude cannot be overstated: Thank 

you! ALTA members have donated more 
than $850,000 to the ALTA Good Deeds 
Foundation since its humble beginning 
shortly after the onset of the COVID-19 
pandemic in 2020. 

Your donations have allowed the 
Foundation to support the charitable 
efforts of title professionals—your 
peers—as we all work to build and 
strengthen our local communities and 
exemplify the ALTA Our Values of We 
Lead, We Deliver, We Protect. It is your 
mindset of service and community that 
provided the inspiration for this project. 
Nonprofit organizations survive on 
your donations and gifts. It is only with 
your help that the Foundation’s work 
provides meaning and serves a purpose. 
In fact, your good deeds inspired us to 
support the ways in which you’re giving 
back to communities across the country.

I have been honored to serve 
as Chair since the Foundation’s 
inception. I would like to thank the 
other Foundation Board Members 
who are doing their own good deeds, 
volunteering their time and resources, 
to support the Foundation. They are: 
Cynthia Durham Blair NTP, Blair Cato 
Pickren Casterline LLC; Steven Day NTP, 
FNF Family of Cos.; Donald Kennedy, 
First American Title Insurance Co.; 
Richard Welshons, DCA Title; and 
Diane Tomb, American Land Title 
Association. 	

As of January 2022, the Foundation 
has awarded $293,000 to 48 non-
profit organizations! That means 48 

communities 
across the 
United States are 
growing because 
of your donations. 
From food banks 
to housing- and 
mortgage-
assistance 
programs to a community for homeless 
U.S. veterans, we are all incredibly 
proud of our ALTA members who work 
to support these charities. Additionally, 
we have been blessed with the ability to 
help in times of crisis. Most recently, the 
Foundation provided $20,000 in grants 
to assist charitable organizations in 
Colorado following the Marshall wildfire 
as well as in Kentucky after the horrific 
devastation of the December 2021 
tornadoes. 

We received a total of 75 applications 
for the next round of grants that will 
be awarded in March during ALTA 
SPRINGBOARD, March 15-16 in Tampa, 
Fla. Of course, we cannot continue 
our efforts without your support. Visit 
altagooddeeds.org/donate and please 
consider making an individual or 
corporate gift to the Foundation.

Thank you again from the bottom of 
my heart for helping us grow. 

Regards,

Mary O’Donnell
ALTA Good Deeds Foundation Chair and 
ALTA Past President

We Can’t Support Our Communities 
Without You!

$874,075 raised

$293,000 
awarded

states plus DC have an 
organization that has 
received funding

By the Numbers



 GOOD DEEDS GROW COMMUNITIES

The Impact of Your Gifts
I want to personally thank 
you for your generous 
donation… your financial 
support has a significant 
impact, making it possible 
for us to continue our mission; ensuring people 
with the lowest incomes have decent housing in 
our community… Together we are building hope.

Allynn Smith, Executive Director  
Bishop Sheen Ecumenical Housing Foundation

Thank you for your 
generous donation to 
Housing Opportunities! 
Because of you, we are 
able to continue our 
mission and provide access to desperately needed 
resources in a safe manner. In fact, we have served 
1363 total people across all programs from July 
2020-June 2021.

Jordan Stanfill, CEO 
Housing Opportunities

On behalf of Homes 4 
Families and the families 
we serve, please accept 
our sincere thanks and 
appreciation for the grant in support of our 
Veteran Enriched Neighborhood® program.  
Your contribution will help create affordable 
homeownership for low-income veterans and 
their families! Our program also prepares these 
families for responsible homeownership and 
long-term health and success with financial 
and homebuyer training, trauma-informed care, 
educational programs, community-building 
opportunities, and more.

Donna Deutchman, President & CEO 
Homes 4 Families

When we received your gift, we 
could not wait to reach out and 
tell you how grateful we are. Your 
gift will help open the door to 
housing for an individual or family 
and help break the cycle of homelessness. Yes, 
YOU are doing this.

They will never know your name. But we are 
honored to have the opportunity to tell you how 
much your generosity means.

Karen Hensel, Assistant Director
Port in the Storm

JANUARY 2022 

Awarded $10,000 for the Boulder County  
Wildfire Fund after historic wildfires

DECEMBER 2021 

Awarded $10,000 to assist those  
impacted by devastating tornadoes

OCTOBER 2021

 
Awarded $5,000 for hospitality workers following 
Hurricane Ida and loss of business due to COVID

MARCH 2021 

Awarded $5,000 after historic  
winter storms in Texas



SUMMER 2021  

Levels of Giving Underwriter Partner  
vendors, associate members

Agency or Individual

Protector $25,000+ $25,000+ $10,000+

Dream Maker $15,000-$24,999 $15,000-$24,999 $5,000-$9,999

Guardian $10,000-$14,999 $10,000-$14,999 $2,500-$4,999

Closer $5,000-$9,999 $5,000-$9,999 $1,000-$2,499

Defender $2,500-$4,999 $2,500-$4,999 $500-$999

Coach $250-$499

Problem Solver $100-$249

October 2021 Grant Recipients
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Alabama
Hands Across Decatur 
Decatur 
Jennifer McBride  
McBride Richardson PC

Arizona
Administration of Resources and 
Choices 
Tucson 
Joseph Tajc  
Premier Title Agency, LLC

Housing Solutions of Northern 
Arizona, Inc. 
Flagstaff 
Brenda Silveus  
Pioneer Title Agency

Arkansas
Habitat for Humanity of Washing-
ton County, Arkansas 
Faytteville 
Amanda Brumbelow  
WACO Title Company

California
Homes for Families 
Woodland Hills 
Toney Dickerson  
WFG National Title Company

The Gathering Inn 
Roseville 
Randall Bradley  
Mother Lode Holding Company

The Priority Center 
Santa Ana 
Don Kennedy  
First American Title Insurance 
Company

Florida
Childhood Cancer Foundation, 
Inc. 
Deland 
Susan Woosley  
Westside Settlement Associates

Gabriel House of Care 
Jacksonville 
Bill Sharp  
Jacksonville Title and Trust, LLC

Port in the Storm Homeless Youth 
Center 
St Augustine 
Lisa Stewart  
Southern Title

Georgia
The Drake House 
Roswell 
Lynn Wilson  
Goggans, Stutzman, Hudson, Wil-
son & Mize, LLP

Illinois
Habitat for Humanity of the 
Greater Peoria Area, Inc. 
Peoria 
James Manning  
Heyl, Royster, Voelker & Allen, P.C.

Indiana
Housing Opportunities 
Valparaiso 
Brenna Dick  
Meridian Title

Louisiana
Louisiana Hospitality Foundation 
New Orleans 
Nominated by the AGDF Board

unCommon Construction 
New Orleans 
Susan Boesch 
Title Management Group, Inc.

Maryland
Gaithersburg Help, Inc. 
Gaithersburg 
Walter Weinschenk  
Gaithersburg Help, Inc.

Missouri
Stomp the Blues Out of Home-
lessness, Inc. 
Springfield 
Jim Payne  
Choice Escrow & Land Title, LLC

New Hampshire
NeighborWorks Southern New 
Hampshire 
Manchester 
Carol Willoughby  
First American Title Insurance 
Company

New York
Bishop Sheen Ecumenical Hous-
ing Foundation, Inc. 
Rochester 
Patrick L. Cusato  
Underberg & Kessler LLP

Pennsylvania
Jared Pishock Memorial Fund 
Gilbertsville 
Kris Burns  
First American Title

South Carolina
South Carolina Military Family 
Care Association, Inc. 
North Augusta 
Cynthia Blair  
Blair Cato Pickren Casterline

South Dakota
Evening With The Stars 
Vermillion 
Ellen Margheim  
Rosebud Title Company

West Virginia
Eastern Panhandle Empowerment 
Center 
Martinsburg 
Kimberly Gilbert-Toelle  
Raber Law Offices, PLLC

Wisconsin
Holyland Food Pantry 
Malone 
Katie Schmitz  
Guaranty Title Services

The Impact of Your Gifts


